Our Summer Fete will take place on Saturday 21 June so please
Save the Date!

Would you like to help?
To make this event a success we need lots of help!

TOMBOLA: please place any donations into the red box in the Upper Hall. We also
need enthusiastic helpers on the day.

RESTAURANT: people to help on the day as well as donations of cakes/scones.
CLEAR UP: after the sale.

BOTTLE STALL: Please donate new, unopened bottles of any kind: wine, soft
drinks, bubble bath, vinegar, olive oil, fancy soap — if it’s in a bottle, we’ll take it!
Already wrapped as a gift? Even better! Please place them into the red box in the
Upper Hall, and help us make this fun game a crowd favourite. Thank you for your
support!

Please contact the office, if you can help in any way.

Flyers are available in the church porch, the church hall and the website.

Don't forget to remind your family and friends about the event.



